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Vote NO on SB 702A – More Bureaucracy, Less Business! Oregon’s businesses are 

already struggling, and this bill would add more unnecessary regulations while 

stripping away consumer choice. A blanket ban on flavored tobacco and nicotine 

products won’t solve the real issue—it will only push sales to unregulated markets, 

harming legitimate businesses and reducing state revenue. Instead of expanding 

bureaucracy, lawmakers should strengthen enforcement of existing tobacco laws, 

improve age verification processes, and target illegal sales without punishing 

responsible retailers and consumers. Oregon needs smart policies, not more 

restrictions that hurt businesses and drive them away. 


